25 January 2019

Joss J.
fyi-request-9086-2e931635@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Joss J.

As you were notified on the 30 November 2018, your request under the Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA) of 20 November 2018 for the TVNZ Archive Collection
Report was transferred from Hon Grant Robertson, Associate Minister for Arts, Culture
and Heritage to the Ministry for Culture and Heritage. This transfer was made under
section 14 of the OIA as the document you have requested is held by the Ministry.

Please find enclosed a copy of the document which has been released in full.
You have the right to seek a review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information

about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely
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Stefan Corbett
Director, Policy
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